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Year 5 - Year 8 Swimming Sports
The Year 5 - Year 8 students had a successful day at the Small Schools Swimming 
Sports on Thursday 14 August. Congratulations to Remy who came first in the       
Year 6 Boys Breaststroke race, Bella who came third in the Year 7 Girls Backstroke 
race, and Charlie and Lucas who were placed third in the Year 5 and Year 7 Boys 
Freestyle races respectively.
Today we have a number of students at the Wakatipu Zone Swimming Sports. We 
wish Bella, Lucas, Remy, Cohen, Charlie and Ollie all the best in their events.

Teacher and Support Staff Paid Union Meeting
A Paid Union Meeting (PUM) for teachers and support staff will take place at       
1:30pm on Thursday 28 August in Queenstown. Thank you for indicating to         
Gorettie whether your child / children will be remaining at school for the afternoon, 
or if they will be collected at 12:30pm. This is helpful for us to know for our   
planning. A small number of staff will remain on site to provide supervision for 
students  who are unable to be collected early. Please be assured that children     
who need to remain at school will continue to be cared for. This Paid Union Meeting 
has been organised by the New Zealand Educational Institute (NZEI), the union 
representing primary teachers and support staff. Under Section 26 of the 
Employment Relations Act 2000, union members are entitled to attend up to two 
paid union meetings per calendar year, each of up to two hours duration. We 
appreciate your support and understanding.

School Board
Voting is now open for two parent representatives on the School Board. Please         
see below for details about how to cast your vote.

Technology  Showcase
A Technology Showcase will be replacing our end of term assembly on Thursday 11 
September. A home based Technology challenge has been sent home and the 
technology projects will be presented on this day. The classrooms will be open         
from 2:15pm for parents and whanau to view the students' Technology Challenge 
creations as well as other classroom work from the term. This will be followed by 
shared kai in the Tech Room, so please bring a plate along to share.

Book Week
Preparations are underway for lots of Book Week activities during the final week of 
term. This includes a dress up as your favourite book character day and a 
special guest performance on Friday 19th September. A notice will be coming home 
next week with an outline of the activities planned for the children.
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Teachers are learners too!
Staying current with the latest educational research, technology and teaching strategies is essential. 
Professional development allows our teachers to learn new skills, collaborate with peers, and bring         
fresh, innovative ideas back to the classroom. The benefits of this ongoing learning directly impact          
your children. When teachers are equipped with the latest tools and knowledge, they can create more 
engaging and effective learning experiences. This commitment to professional growth ensures we’re 
providing the best possible education for every student. For the remainder of the week, Mrs Green and 
Mrs Miller are participating in Structured Literacy learning, which Year 1 - Year 3 teachers are         
required to have completed by the end of this year. Helen will be teaching in the Junior Room                  
while Mrs Green is away. The normal classroom programme will continue.

Student of the Week

Paula, Michelle, Clair and Gorettie



School Board Elections – Don’t forget to vote!!

1. If posting your voting paper, post it to:
Mr Paul Ferris, PO Box 123, Glenorchy 9350. If posted, your vote must be received by the returning officer  
no later than 5 days after the date of the election. Try to post it as early as possible as New Zealand Post  
has reduced postal delivery days in most areas.

2. If delivering your voting paper, deliver it to:
Mr Paul Ferris, Glenorchy School. There is a sealed ballot box in the foyer to put your voting paper in.
You must deliver it before 4pm on the 10th September 2025.
Voting closes on Wednesday, 10th September at 4pm.

3. Voting papers may not be emailed or faxed as attachments.



KEEP UP TO DATE WITH SKOOL LOOP

Glenorchy School 03955 Queenstown Lakes
Thank you to the below businesses for Sponsoring our School App

SKOOL LOOP ADVERTISERS SUPPORTING GLENORCHY SCHOOL
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